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        March 20, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear HHBRA Members and Contestants, 
 
 Texas Governor Greg Abbott bans gatherings of 10+ across state through executive order.  
Therefore, due to the executive order in regards to the current status of the coronavirus, COVID-19, 
we have been forced to CANCEL our March 28 & 29 barrel race in Uvalde, as well as our April 4 & 5 
barrel race in Llano. 
 
 Our revised schedule is: May 16 & 17  Uvalde Co Fairplex Arena 
     June 19, 20 & 21 Uvalde Co Fairplex Arena 
     July 10, 11 & 12  Uvalde Co Fairplex Arena 
     August 1 & 2  Llano Event Center Arena 
     September 5 & 6 Llano Event Center Arena 
     September 19  Llano Event Center Arena 
     Sept 20 Noon Awards Llano Event Center 
 
 In regards to the pre entries received for the March 28 & 29 barrel race, they will be held and 
used as entries to the May 16 & 17 barrel race unless contestant contacts me for a return of the entry. 
Just text Diane at (830) 739-4883 if you do not want to roll the entry to the May barrel race in Uvalde 
and wish for me to return the entry.  All entry checks will be held until the completion of the May 
barrel race.  However, the nomination fees will be cashed and processed. 
 
 The June and July Friday barrel races will start later in an effort to insure members being 
available to complete.  We will publish the times in the near future. 
 
 If you have any questions, please call or text Diane at (830) 739-4883. 
 
 We at HHBRA hope and pray for the safety of all and look forward to seeing everyone 
HOPEFULLY at our first barrel race on May 16 & 17 in Uvalde. 
 


